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To report your child’s absence from School,  please call 0121 464 4855 Option 1 between 8:15am - 9:00am or Text 07900 351 202  
 Please leave your Child’s name, Class and Reason for absence. 

 
   
 
This is a very special week as we say goodbye to many 
of the children from our Day Care family. We have 
watched them grow and learn over the last few months 
and for some since they were only a few months old. 
The children have learnt so much during their time in 
Day Care, from sharing, turn taking, building             
confidence, having lots of fun while creating lots of 
memories and formed some beautiful friendships.  
 
It has been a pleasure watching these children grow. 
Thank you for allowing us to be part of your children's 
journey. We will miss you all. 

“Happiness and wonder inspires success” 

Dear Families, 
 
And there ends another year! It has zipped past and 
so much has happened. It has been a lovely and     
positive end to the term, with the Y2 Leavers'     
Assembly, Picnic in the Park/School and so much 
more. 
  
There are a couple of small reminders with this 
newsletter – but thank you for all your support, well 
done to all the children for a fab, fun year of     
learning, and have a fantastic 6 weeks together. 
  
See you on Wednesday 3rd September at 8.35am! 
Take care and best wishes. 
 
 
Mr Attwood 

 
 

 
Early 7:30am Breakfast Club - £6.00  
(please book with the school office) 

 
8:15am Magic Breakfast Club - Free 

(No need to book) 
 

Buddies Afterschool Club until 5:30pm - £15 
(Please book with the school office) 

 
Friday Afternoon Club (for working parents) £3 or 

free for children who are also attending  
Buddies Afterschool Club on Friday. 

Tel:  0121 464 4855 
Website:  https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/ 

Changes to the school day starting September 
 

Nursery/Day care  
Start 8:45am - Finish 3:15pm (Friday 1:00pm) 
Doors will open 10 minutes before finish time 

in the afternoon. 
 

Reception/Year 1 & Year 2 
Start 8:35am - Finish 3:20pm (Friday 1:15pm) 

Mrs Bradley &  
Mrs Clamp 

Day care          Nursery Hub 

Reception 

Miss Casson Mrs Wilkin 

Year 1 

Miss Roberts 

Year 2 

Miss Lilley Mrs Gallant 

 

Reception   

  

 

Year 1 

 Year 2  

 

https://www.bellfield-inf.bham.sch.uk/


 

 
 
Hello everyone 
 
This half term has been very long and has also flown by! The children have achieved so much and had some      
fabulous experiences, which I hope will stay in their memories forever. 
 
Now to the sad bit.....the children in Year 2 had been in Reception for a term when I started working here full 
time. It has been amazing to watch them grow into such confident, funny, caring children. They're ready for 
their next chapter now and I know they'll continue to be respectful and safe in their new schools.  
 
Remember Northfield Beach is back this year! This year, the beach is not part of the HAF scheme so there will 
be no free lunch for the children. There are food providers there, however you are welcome to take your own 
packed lunch.  
 
On a personal note, I'd like to thank you and your children for your kind words, which mean so much to me and 
your generous gifts.  I believe I have the best job in the world!  
 

Remember the changes to the timings of the school day starting in September.⏰  
 

Wishing you a fabulous 6 weeks, see you in September!    
 

It is important that you choose your child’s lunches on ParentPay.  
Please sit with your child during the holiday to choose their meals. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2 have enjoyed their final week in the Infants school. We've been busy reminiscing the year and have 
had a fun filled and busy week. On Thursday morning the children had their Leavers’ Assembly and parents 

were invited to join us to celebrate their child’s time at Bellfield Infant School.  We'd like to take this  
opportunity to thank all the parents for their continued support and wish you all the best. 

Autumn Term begins for all children on  
Wednesday 3rd September at  
8:35am - Reception/Year 1 & 2 
8:45am - Day care and Nursery 

We hope you have a fantastic summer break. Recharge 
your batteries, stay safe and for those of you who are  
going on holiday, we hope you have a wonderful time.  We 
look forward to seeing you all in the Autumn term! 

https://www.parentpay.com/

